

## Dear patients,

This letter is to inform you that I will be resigning from Pecan Tree Pediatrics on April 17, 2025, and will practice at Forest Lane Pediatrics in Mesquite, Texas. It has been an absolute privilege to provide medical care for your child(ren), and I have sincerely enjoyed serving you. I apologize for any inconvenience my departure may cause, and my goal is to ensure you receive a smooth transition of care.

As a patient, it is your right to transfer your medical care to any provider of your choice. For those wishing to stay with a physician at Pecan Tree Pediatrics, no further steps are required. I highly recommend any of the physicians at Pecan Tree Pediatrics- they are all excellent!

Medical records may be obtained or transferred after completing a medical records release form by contacting Pecan Tree Pediatrics or using the following link to print a medical records request. A medical records fee may be applicable.

https://pecantreepediatrics.com/wp/wp-content/uploads/2023/11/Records-Release-OUTGOING-Authorization-Form-rev10.24.2023.pdf

If you have any questions or would like recommendations on the next step, please feel free to contact me prior to my departure date of April 17, at Pecan Tree Pediatrics (972-772-3100) and ask the staff to leave me a phone message. I will answer all messages to the best of my ability to help provide recommendations and guidance to ensure continuity of care for your child(ren).

Thank you again for the privilege of having served your family.

Sincerely

Dr. Wendy Lai

Suite 100 Rockwall TX 75087 972-772-3100 3360 W FM 544 Suite 910 Wylie TX 75098 972-429-4800 6301 Gaston Ave Suite 750 Dallas TX 75214 214-214-3100